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Summary




We are opposed to the following construction of your highway because of Noise issues that
will directly affect the enviormental surroundings of our neighboorhood. The six lane highway
will not only impact us on an aesthetic level but will seriously affect our wildlife and natural
vegatation of this beautiful area. Toursim is our life blood, we support bringing-toursist-to the
Bay Area but only under public review and input( this includes the people that live in the area

in which this will directly affect). Please listen to your community input before implementing
such a final decision.



